
 

 

The 20th Annual Space Coast Birding and Wildlife Festival is scheduled for January 25 - 30, 2017 

at The Titusville Campus of Eastern Florida State College. 

 

We are inviting all those interested in Volunteering during this outstanding community event to 

join us at a planning meeting at Dixie Crossroads Seafood Restaurant in Titusville, Tuesday, 

November 29. 2017 from 5:30-7:00pm. 

 

Please contact Barb Eager, Brevard Nature Alliance Executive Director and Festival Director = 

barb.eager@brevardnaturealliance.org     Please email your name, address and phone 

number.  Look forward to meeting you there!! 
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